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From: Eileen Papa <eileenpapa30@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 12:24 PM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Ajello, Edith H.; Rep. Batista, 

Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, Julie A.; rep-
corvese@rilegislature.go; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix, 
Leonela; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; Rep. Roberts, Sherry; House 
Judiciary Committee

Subject: 2024-H7100

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

My name is Eileen Papa from Warwick, RI and I am asking you to OPPOSE the "Compassionat Care Act" 2024-H-7100. 
 
I testified by phone the last time this was introduced.  As a former Cemeteries Employee I saw death every day.  Those 
poor souls never get another chance. This is dangerously close to you choosing to "eliminate" those who are too costly, 
labor intensive, those who can't speak for themselves, etc.  You should never take or be given that power politically. 
 
OPPOSE 2024-H7100.  There is NOTHING Compassionate about it. 


